
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Medicaid expansion
1 message

Katherine Myhill< Mon, Sep 9, 2013 at 10:29 AM
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To whom it may concern:
        Please do not move to expand medicaid.  You probably already realize one out of four doctors in 
Virginia turn down Medicaid patients and Medicaid patients are almost twice as likely to die as folks on 
private insurance.
        Virginians want Obamacare repealed, and we want Virginia to refuse to expand Medicaid!
Katherine Myhill 
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